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8 September 2015 

 

Matthew Schroder 
General Manager 
Infrastructure & Transport – Access & Pricing Branch 
ACCC 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
Email: transport@accc.gov.au 
 

Re: ACCC draft determination on GrainCorp Operations Limited and 
Queensland Bulk Terminals at the Port of Brisbane 

Dear Matthew 

Consistent with AGEA’s earlier submission on this issue, AGEA supports the draft determination by 
ACCC that both GrainCorp and Queensland Bulk Terminals be exempt service providers at the Port of 
Brisbane under the Port Terminal Access Code. 

AGEA believes that the exemptions will assist to promote competition, flexibility and supply chain 
efficiencies. 

Regards 

 
Ian Desborough 
Executive Officer 


